
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

January 24, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:
1, . -:1,
I !1� -,

E. William Brach, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

Edward T. Baker, Chief
Reactive Inspection Section #1
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Safeguards

and Safeguards

SUBJECT:

DATE & TIME:

LOCATION:

FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH BECHTEL TO DISCUSS NRC
INFORMATION NOTICE 88-35

February 8, 1989 at 2:00 pm

-7-Onehite Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Room 12B-11
Rockville, Maryland 20852

PURPOSE: To discuss the reference to-Bechtel in NRC Information
Notice 88-35.

*PARTICIPANTS: NRC Bechtel
T.1flrley. S. Fernsen
F.Miriglia
B.Grimes
E.Brach -
E.Baker-- -

00.4 .I ;e
"5 /tt�_

- Edward T. Baker, Chief
Reactive Inspection Section #1
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

1. ,
and Safeguards

*Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants or licensees are open for
interested members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other parties
to attend as observers pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC Staff Policy,"
43 Federal Register 28058, 6/28/78.
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